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Barcombe Cross 

Near Lewes 
East Sussex 

BN8 5DN 
 

Tel: (01273) 400287 
Fax: (01273) 401187  

                                                                                                  
                                                                                                                             Friday  9th January 2015 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! And welcome back to another exciting year.  This letter is simply to inform you of 
the clubs we will be offering during Terms 3 and 4.  I think you will agree there is a really great variety 
so I hope the children will be able to find an after school activity they would like to have a go at. 

Most clubs will start during week 3 and some clubs will have a maximum limit but this will be clearly 
shown.   

Day Club Time  Number of 
weeks 

Cost Provider 

Monday Year 2 Art Club  
(Max. 12) 

3.20 -4.20pm 7 weeks £5  Mrs 
Edwards 

Tuesday Spanish (Max. 16) 
 
KS2 Withies Structure 
Club (Max 10) 

3.20 – 4.20pm 
 
3.20 – 4.20pm 
 

7 weeks 
 
7 weeks 
 

Free 
 
£28 

Miss Clara 
 
Mrs Pipe 

Wednesday KS1 Lego Club 
(Max. 16)  
 
Choir 

3.20 – 4.20pm 
 
 
3.20 – 4.20pm 
 

7 weeks 
 
 
Ongoing 
from Week 3 

Free  
 
 
Free 

Miss 
Eaglen 
 
Mrs Force 

Thursday KS2 Computer Club 
(Max. 15 children) 
 
KS2 Football Club 
(Max. 20 children) 

3.20 – 4.20pm 
 
 
 
3.20 – 4.20pm 
 

7 weeks 
 
 
 
7 weeks 

Free 
 
 
 
Free 

Mrs 
Mather 
 
 
Mr James 

Friday Year 3/4 Book Club 
(10 children) 
 
 
 
KS1 Gym Club 
(20 children) 

12.15 -12.45pm 
 
 
 
 
 
3.20 – 4.20pm 
 

7 weeks 
 
 
 
 
6 weeks 
 

Free (Will 
need to 
buy the 
book) 
 
£19.50 

Mrs Berry 
 
 
 
 
Premier 
Sport 

 



 

 

 

Further information regarding these clubs will be sent out with children who show an interest in joining 
them. In previous years feedback from parents has been that the first come first served system is 
unfair to parents who do not collect their children from school.  To ensure all children have an equal 
chance to join a popular club names will be drawn out of a hat for all returned booking request forms 
on Thursday 15th January and children will be informed if they have been successful / unsuccessful.  If 
a child is unsuccessful their name will be added to a waiting list for a future club.  

Best Wishes 

 

Mr S James 
Head Teacher 
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                                                         East Sussex County Council 
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